FD#'>

Anna Wynn

From: Anna Wynn RECEIVED
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 8:53 AM

To: rforrestt5@gmail.com AUG 04 2025
Subject: Letter to Access Site AUG U'h
Attachments:

Good Morning Mr. Forrestt,

FD# PZ#25-5SITE PermissionToAccessSite&Apply Rec072225.pdf

Land Use Department

| gave you a call this morning regarding the Letter to Access Site we requested for your application. | have
prepared a draft for you to help you along in the process. You may print the attached copy or pick up a
hard copy from the office, whichever is easier. If you and Mr. Ceravolo could please both sign and return
to us that would be greatly appreciated. Please reach out with any questions or concerns and we will

assist!



